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 Bennet Elementary News 
It’s hard to believe summer is almost 

here! This year has flown 
by!  It’s been so exciting 
to see all the growth the 

students at Bennet 
Elementary-District OR 1 

have made.  I am so proud of everyone 
and their hard work. 

 
Thank you to Mrs. McCreight and Mrs. 
Murphy–Robb for an awesome 
performance by the Bennet Singers and 
5th and 6th grade band students. The 
students sounded amazing and had so 
much fun performing! 
 

I continue to welcome the opportunity to 

visit with you should you have any 

questions, concerns, or comments. Thank 

you for your continued support!  

 

 Linde Walter 

 

 

Please note we will NOT have an awards 

day in May for elementary students. We 

WILL have a 6th grade graduation 

celebration on Tuesday, May 18th at 2:30 

PM. Parents/grandparents are invited to 

attend, but masks and social distancing 

will be required. 

 

 

Un-Track Day 
(5th and 6th grade only) 

Fifth and sixth grade students will have a 

track day at the Palmyra track on Friday, 

May 14th beginning at 8:45 AM.  Parents 

are invited to attend this event. Masks 

and social distancing are encouraged. 

 
KDG-4th Grade  

Fun at PHS Track 

Students in KDG-4th grade will be 

transported by bus to the PHS track to 

eat a sack lunch, play on the football 

field and then walk to the Palmyra park 

for more fun. Parents will not be invited 

to attend. 2nd-4th grade students will go 

on Friday, May 14th and K-1 will go on 

Monday, May 17th. 

 

 
 
There will be no afterschool Rec on 
Wednesday, May 19th. This will be a 

3:20 dismissal. 
 
*Report Cards will be 
sent home in the mail 
the last week of May. 
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Lost and Found 

Our Lost and Found area is full—if your 

child has misplaced a clothing item, 

please have them check the “lost and 

found” area in the cafeteria.   

 
Upcoming Events   

May 

-18th Sixth Grade Graduation (2:30 PM) 

-19th Last Student Day 

June  

-7th Summer Enrichment Begins 

 

 

2021-22 Open House 
Please mark your calendar for 

August 9th from 5:30-7:00 PM for 

the Bennet Elementary Open 

House. This will be an opportunity 

for the students to come and meet 

their teacher and bring school 

supplies before the first day of 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th and 6th Grade Band 

 
 

Bennet Singers 

 
THANK YOU BOOSTERS 

For the Bennet Booster Shirts and 

Bagels and Coffee 
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